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Dear Sir or Madam, 

  
A43 MAJOR JUNCTION IMPROVEMENT SCHEME AT ABTHORPE ROUNDABOUT: 
NOTIFICATION OF FOOTPATH DIVERSION  
 
We are writing to make you aware that we will be closing a public footpath and diverting 
it whilst we complete the next section of the major improvement scheme at Abthorpe 
roundabout. 
 
In order to complete the earthworks in this area, install the extra lane and create the 
new footpath this diversion is necessary to provide us with the access we need and for 
the safety of the passing public.  
 
Whilst the diversion is a slightly longer route, we hope that this letter has made clear 
why it is necessary. The diversion will be in place from the 12th September 2016 and we 
hope to have the path reinstated shortly before Christmas.  
 
Please find diversion details below.  
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If you have any queries or concerns about this information, then please call the 

Highways England Customer Contact Line on 0300 123 5000 or our Community Liaison 

Officer on 07584142158 or email AbthorpePR@BAMNuttall.co.uk   

 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
The A43 Abthorpe Project Team 

BAM Nuttall Ltd 

Working on behalf of Highways England 

 

 
 


